
 
From: Sarah [mailto   
Sent: 06 June 2018 19:43 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref- NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Department of Transport. 
 
We would like to object to the proposed re-routing of the seafront road as specified in application 
NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
Princes Parade Folkestone Kent. 
 
We feel very strongly that it is entirely unnecessary to re-route this road in order to facilitate the 
development proposed for this site. 
 
The road is well used and appreciated for its sea front aspect by many of the local community. Its 
proximity to the esplanade benefits the whole community, and in particular the elderly and disabled. 
The proposed new route would take the road next to the Royal Military canal.  
 
This is a national heritage site and an area of outstanding beauty that is cherished by a great many 
people. It provides peaceful walks and abundant wildlife that are an invaluable asset to all.  
 
A road so close to the canal would have a hugely negative impact on the environment, and we are 
frankly dismayed that this is even being considered as an acceptable proposition. 
 
Mr Simon Everett. Miss Sarah Button. 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 




